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NEXT MCNTHs

The October meeting
. of the MMNE will be
held cn Saturday, the
20th at the Foga's
home in Goffstown, NH

SEPTEMBER 1984 NEWSLETTER #91

The September meeting of the Micromounters of New England
will be held on Saturday, September 15, 1984 at the Cranston
Fublic Litrary at 140 Sockancssett Crossroads, Cranston, RI.
Those of you who are familiar with the location of the Rhode
Island Mineral Show should have no difficulty in finding our
meeting site as it 1s located about two minutes by car from
the Armery (see map). In case anyone has difficulty, the phone
number of the libtrary is (LO1) 943-5080,

Don and Jean McKenna will be there around 9:30 a.m. to
cpen the room up and welcome the members,

DIRECTICNS: From the north on Route 95, just a few minutes
south of Providence, take Route 37 (&xit 14); go straight
(lgnore the left turn) toward Cranston. In a few
seconds, turn right onto Pontiac Avenus. At the stop
slgn, turn right and get into the left lane, At the light
turn left at Ruggeiri's Floor Covering, Pass 84 Lumber,
Davol, then turn into the litrary parking lot. It might
be bast for us to park in the upper lot.

From the south on Route 95, take Exit 14 which
leads to 14B--Cranston (Route 37). Now follow dirac-
tions given above,
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Now that the S neeting is &, I wish to extend a welcome to
all our members to the season of rsgular micromounter meetings, I hope everyone's
Summer was enjoyable, and that fisld trips presented a variety of discoveries, Over
the summer months I have received correspondence regarding the MMNE, and I would
like to pass on a few notes to you all,

Norm Biggart, our Past President, sent me coples of a very nice ‘thank-you letter
he Tecsived from Steve Lonker of the Mineral Society of Pennsylvania, Steve wished
to thank us for their visit with the MMNE during our March meeting held at Harvard
University. We received an open invitation to both the Philadelphia Mineralogical
Soclety's and the Leidy Mi plc Soclety's held at the Academy of
Natural Sclences in Philadelphia, We also received a schedule of the club's planned
field trips, (I will btring the letters to the Septeaber meeting,)

The following article has been taken from the Monnouth (New Jersey) Mineral and
Gen Club's bulletin the "mini-Miner". It glves a visitor's account of ur 1984
Northeast Meeting. The author, Dermot Samuda, and his companion John Eler, have
since joined us as members of the Micromounters of New England,
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(I w11l Wing in my copy of the "mini-Miner" to the September meeting,--5.N.M,)

TIME TO RELABEL DEPARTMENT
——— Ao, DRPARTHENT

Well it seems that more than a few of us will have to relabel our specimens from
the Old Sterling Mine in Antwerp, NY. According to the latest issus of the Mineralogical
Recard (Vel., 15, No. 4, July/August) all those specimens :a h::: ha:heallhgj‘h::;::a

tes or roses are in fact magnetite pueudonorggs after hematite, Q, our e
g;:cj.-ana are in actuality pecoraite pseudomorphs after millerite,



